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To: Boulder Prep Board

From: Lili Adeli, Development Director
Date: August 30, 2011
Re:  Development Report

Grants:

1. Colorado Department of Education – Our renewal for the Expelled and At-Risk grant was accepted. The grant amount was for a little over $60,000. This is the third year of our grant and we are eligible for one additional year. 
2. State Farm Professional Development – We applied for a $10,000 grant from State Farm for our professional development program. This grant was not awarded.
3. Jared Polis Foundation – We have applied for a $10,000 grant to support our Direct Instruction Program. We have received funding from them in the past, so our application has strong potential for being funded again.
Other News:
The Boulder Prep Yard Sale was a great success for two reasons. First, we were able to clear a lot of clutter from the building and secondly because we raised $1500 for the scholarship fund. This type of event is something that the Board can consider sponsoring on an annual basis as part of the fundraising plan. 
Through our partnership with the I Have A Dream Foundation of Boulder County, we are able to have another Americorp member for the 11/12 school year. The term starts in September, but we made arrangements for the new member to start with us in the summer as a transition period. He brings expertise in technology that will help tremendously around the school. 

We had a meeting with some marketing representatives to explore ideas for our upcoming ad campaign and the overall marketing strategies for Boulder Prep. These contacts will be a great resource for us as we try to increase our visibility in the area. We have moved forward with our advertising campaign with a 1/3 page ad in the Yellow Scene magazine’s “Back to School” guide. The bus advertisements will begin running at the end of August and early in September. 
A major priority of the summer has been to strategize our recruitment and outreach efforts. While we have been in the community for 16 years, many people still have not heard of Boulder Prep. We will be working very hard to increase our visibility in the community by putting flyers in public places and networking. The school is now a member of the Boulder Chamber of Commerce and we hope to have representatives of the school attend their functions as a way to get our name out in the community, recruit potential board members and solicit program sponsorships. Please let me know if you would be interested in attending any of the Chamber functions as a Boulder Prep representative. 
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